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Dear Sirs,
     Please deny Peridae Energy’s application to export domestically produced natural gas (FE 14-179-LNG). The
 supplies for this will be partly provided
by natural gas pipelines proposed by Kinder Morgan and Tennessee Gas, a Kinder Morgan subsidiary. This pipeline
 will be responsible for a private company
using our federal government (FERC) to take peoples land and property by eminent domain. This was never the
 original intent of eminent domain laws in our country.
Kinder Morgan will reap great profits from this pipeline supply and have the rate payers of New England pay for
 their own private expansion. There is no public benefit to
any citizen in New England for exported gas, only a loss of property and a higher power bill.
     Again, I urge you to deny this application.

Sincerely,

Thomas Wilder

Merrimack, NH 03054
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